Telephone: 020 8690 2613

Email: admin@st-marys.lewisham.sch.uk

Nursery News - Friday 12th February 2021

Dear parents / carers,



Home Learning

We have had such a busy week! The shape hunt around the house was a lot of fun, I loved to see your favourite toys and hear you talk about them so dearly. We have been learning about the story behind Valentine's Day and why the Chinese years are named after animals. The rat has been so cheeky and the poor cat was the last one to finish the race. We have been making story maps for the wonderful book "We're Going on a Bear Hunt" and I hope you have managed to enjoy a picnic with your teddy bear and some yummy honey/peanut butter/jam sandwiches. I have enjoyed seeing all of the binoculars you have made and how busy you all have been painting, drawing and writing. We will resume our **zoom meetings on Tuesday 23rd of February at 10:00**.











Thank you!

Thank you so much for all the support with your child's home learning and for the wonderful pictures that you have sent. You have worked so hard and we are very impressed with your patience and involvement in the online activities. You and your little ones are in for a well-deserved

half-term break. Keep them off screen and outside as much as possible. We hope the weather will be milder and that we will soon see the first signs of Spring. I know the daffodils from Nursery's garden did not like the snow at all.

I hope you have a wonderful and relaxing half term, making the most of your time with your little one.

Take care and stay safe! The Nursery Team





